OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT7 2015

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 1526 without my signature.

This bill would require the California Department of Public Health to include questions
from the federal Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s Caregiver Module in its

annual public health survey.

The department already has a process to determine the questions to be included in the
survey each year. This law bypassed that process, and for that reason I am vetoing it.

Sincerely,
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